
6-8-20 Trauma Preparedness Committee Call 

 

Attending:  Eric Alberts, Dr. Tracy Bilski, Lynne Drawdy, Michelle Rud 

 

The group reviewed discussions and follow-ups from the last call.  We were working on engaging 

clinicians and leaders in the April mass casualty exercise; the exercise was canceled due to COVID-19.  

There is no update on trauma training for rural hospitals. 

Eric stated that we need to engage other committee members.  He will make a request for members to 

attend during the Executive Committee call. 

The next meeting is scheduled for August 10 at 3 p.m. 


